
Ride and Walk 4 Art Cancelled
For March 2020
Dear Friends of RideandWalk4Art,

The Calaveras County Arts Council has officially cancelled the
March 22, 2020 RideandWalk4Art
Event. We are hoping to reschedule this event in Fall 2020. In
advance, thank you for your support and assistance in planning
this event. Take Care.

Rob Williams

RideandWalk4Art Coordinator

https://calaverasars.org/Web/?p=2251
https://calaverasars.org/Web/?p=2251
http://calaverasars.org/Web/wp-content/uploads/2020/03/download.png

